TOWN OF RUTLAND, VERMONT
WWW.RUTLANDTOWN.COM
NOTICE OF ADOPTION OF THE SHORT-TERM RENTAL ORDINANCE

On February 27th, 2024, the Select Board of the Town of Rutland, Vermont, adopted the Short-Term Rental
Ordinance pursuant to 24 V.S.A. § 1972. This notice is published pursuant to 24 V.S.A. § 1972 to inform the
public of this adoption and of the citizens’ right to petition for a vote to disapprove this ordinance.

The ordinance establishes operating guidelines for dwelling units operating as Short-Term Rentals.
The Town of Rutland Short-Term Rental Ordinance is organized as follows:

Section 1. Authority

Section 2. Purpose

Section 3. Definitions

Section 4. Short Term Rental Registration and Fees

Section 5. Annual Report

Section 6. Regulatory Requirements and Prohibited Activities
Section 7. Enforcement, Penalties, and Other Relief

Section 8. Revocation or Denial of Permit

Section 9. Severability

Section 10. Adoption and Effective Date

The full text of the Ordinance may be examined at the Rutland Town Municipal Town Hall at 181 Business
Route 4, Center Rutland, VT 05736 during regular office hours.

CITIZENS’ RIGHT TO PETITION FOR VOTE

Pursuant to 24 V.S.A. §1973, the voters of the Town of Rutland have the right to petition for a town vote on
the question of disapproving the Storm Water Ordinance ("voter petition"). In accordance with 24 V.S.A.
§1973(b) the voter petition must be signed by not less than five percent (5%) of the qualified voters of the
Town of Rutland and presented to the Town of Rutland Select Board or to the Town Clerk no later than April
11, 2024, which is 44 days following the date of adoption.

Unless a petition requesting a vote is filed pursuant to 24 V.S.A. § 1973, the Short-Term Rental Ordinance
shall become effective sixty (60) days from the date of said adoption.

PERSON TO CONTACT

Additional information pertaining to this Ordinance may be obtained by contacting Bill Sweet, Town
Administrative Assistant at 181 Business Route 4, Center Rutland VT 05736 or by calling 802-773-2528
during regular office hours.



